MINUTES EMAIL QUESTION RECREATION COMMITTEE MONDAY, APRIL 27, 2015 10:24 A.M.

On Monday, April 27, 2015, at 10:24 a.m., Chad Johnson, Chairman of the Recreation Committee notified committee members: Darrin Butts, Christopher Fabry, Edward Hogan, Fran Houle, Andrea Kelly, TJ Restivo, Nancy Smigiel, and James Synott, via email, of the need for repair to a batting cage in the baseball field that was not installed correctly posing an imminent hazard to anyone trying to use the cage. Mr. Johnson requested those same members to "vote yes or no for \$750 to repair the batting cage posts." Darrin Butts, Christopher Fabry, Edward Hogan, Andrea Kelly, TJ Restivo, Nancy Smigiel, and James Synott responded. The vote was unanimously in favor of approving \$750 to repair the batting cage posts. A complete copy of the emails will be kept in the minute book files of the Recreation Committee.

Chad Johnson, Chairman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON CT ON 4 29 2015 ATT 15pm

ATTEST. LAURIE TIROCCHI, TOWN CLERK